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August 3, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Brittan Families: 
 

Brittan School has been working diligently to prepare for the 2020/21 school year. There is no one-

size-fits-all solution to COVID-19 as it applies to reopening schools. The protocols and policies that 

we are basing our decisions on are aligned with requirements outlined by our state officials, 

mandates from the California Department of Public Health and the California Department of 

Education, and are continually subject to change as information is updated. 

 

Due to circumstances beyond our control, Brittan School will begin the 20/21 school year with 

Distance Learning instruction in place. After much consideration, the district has determined that 

Brittan School will remain in a Distance Learning format from August 17th -November 13th.  This 

decision was made in part so that families would have the ability to plan ahead and make 

necessary adjustments as needed. The first day of school will be Monday, August 17th. 

 

Brittan School District is committed to doing what is best for all children, with our top priority 

focusing on the health and safety of our students, staff, and community, as the guiding force in our 

decision making process. We are committed to providing the highest education level possible 

during this time, and working diligently to bringing children back to the classroom as soon as 

possible. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Staci Kaelin 

Superintendent 
 

 


